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Attention Jessica
Sunday Times
488-4793

Herewith our statement on intimidation.

Regards Sue
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The ANC and other organisations supporting the Pro Democracy
Campaign were emphatic that there should be no intimidation of
people wishing to go to work during the two-day stayaway. To this
effect, we signed a National Code of Conduct.

It would appear however that, despite appeals to employers to
follow a similar code, most of the intimidation that did take
place over the stayaway came from employers who threatened their
workers with dismissal. Some workers have since been dismisggd.

We support Cosatu in its demand that those workers who have been
dismissed be reinstated forthwith or face further industrial
action.

Issued by Tony Yengeni, Secretary


